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Administrative Offices
3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 16227-3117
Phone: 412-881-2227

Fax: 412-881-1640

Brentwood High School
3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940

Fax: 412-881-4170

Guidance Office

3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 16227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940 x2131
Fax: 412-881-4170

Brentwood Middle School
3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 16227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940

Fax; 412-881-4170

Special Education Office
3601 Brownsville Road

Pittsburgh, PA 16227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940 x2216
Fax. 412-881-7195

Elroy Elementary School
3129 Elroy Avenue

Pittsburgh, PA 16227-2824
Phone: 412-881-4484
Fax: 412-881-9448

Moore Elementary School
3809 Dalewood Street

Pittsburgh, PA 16227-3509
Phone: 412-881-7776
Fax: 412-881-8994

Athletic/Activity Director
3601 Brownsville Road

Pittsburgh, PA 16227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940 x2720
Fax. 412-881-1640

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE BOROUGH OF BRENTWOOD

October 7, 2020
Parents, Guardians, and Students:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a construction project initiated by
Brentwood Borough that will impact Brownsville Road for approximately four weeks.
Brentwood Borough informed the school district on Thursday, October 1, 2020 of their
intentions to move forward with construction. School district officials met with
representatives of Brentwood Borough on Tuesday, October 6, 2020, and were provided
with the final detailed plans for the project.

The scope of the project is going to impact access to Brownsville Road from Hillson
Avenue to Hillman Avenue. In order to facilitate student arrival and departure to the
Brentwood Middle/High School campus, our intention is to send weekly updates
notifying families and students of what access will be available.

For the week of October 12-16, 2020, students walking to school should follow
instructions from Brentwood Borough Crossing Guards as well as signage that will be
posted on the sidewalks leading to Brentwood Middle/High School. Students are
welcome to use the Brentwood Park side entrance located above the deck hockey rink
and the annex entrance located at the bottom of the new steps next to Brownsville
Road.

Students who are being driven to school, please be advised that Brownsville Road will
be closed at Marylea Avenue located next to the current Brentwood Borough Municipal
Building to Brentwood Public Library. Hillson Avenue and Park Drive will be open for the
week of October 12-16, 2020. The recommended detour around the closure is from
Marylea Avenue to Pary Street to Hillson Avenue. Parents and guardians are advised to
drop off/pick up students at the Brentwood Park side entrance.

Updates for access to Brentwood Middle/High School will be provided weekly.
Construction and timelines are subject to change. We appreciate your patience and
cooperation as we manage student access to the building while supporting the
Brentwood Borough construction project.

Sincerely,

"’W}“W /ﬁ% 4&:\‘. 65 0

Jeffery George Jeremey Bogdanski Olexa/ David Radcliffe
Director of Facilities Director of School Police  HS Principal ~ MS Principal
and Security
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Week of October 12-16, 2020 - Brownsville Road closure from Marylea Ave to Brentwood Public Library
and recommended detour.



